
From: Grace Ockwell
To: "Bruce"
Cc: Marian Rillstone
Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information request - 500666
Date: Tuesday, 2 June 2015 02:21:13 p.m.

Good afternoon Mr Millner,
 
Thank you for your email requesting information about the number of staff employed at
 the Dunedin City Council who earn more than $80,000.
 
Your request has been considered under the provisions of the Local Government Official
 Information and Meetings Act 1987 and we advise that the Dunedin City Council
 currently employs  121 people with complete remuneration packages of $80,000 or
 more.
 
The Dunedin City Council does not provide private medical insurance, disability or
 income protection insurance or life insurance.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; PO Box 5045, Moray Place,  Dunedin 9058, New Zealand 
Telephone: 03 474 3487, Fax: 03 474 3594 
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz; www.dunedin.govt.nz

 P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
 
From: Bruce  
Sent: Friday, 15 May 2015 10:19 a.m.
To: Grace Ockwell
Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 500666
 

Bruce has submitted a LGOIMA request - 500666.

Below are the details of the request

Request details:
LGOIMA request received at DCC by email 15.05.15 9.40am. See attached

File attachment
LGOIMA-request-Miller-15.05.2015.htm, type text/html, 4.1 KB

Name
Bruce Millner

Email address

Mailing address

Contact phone number
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